
April 5,  2021

Ms.  Debbie Tackett,  Historic Preservation & Architecture Officer
Planning  Department

City of Miami  Beach
1700 Convention Center Dr.
Miami  Beach,  FL 33139

RE:           Letter of Intent for Historic preservation Board Approval Request
ELEVEN 44
1144 Marseille Drive
Miami Beach, Florida 33140

Dear Ms Tackett:

MATEU Architecture,  lnc.  is pleased to submit this "Letter of Intent" in fullfilment of the requirements for submittal to the
City of Miami Beach Historic Preservation Review Board for approval.

The design  Parti proposed for the Housing Authority of the City Of Miami Beach at 1144 Marseille Drive organizes the
Owner's building program in a manner that complements its site and context, becoming a modem contributor to the fabric
of the Normandy Isle National Register Historic District, in an uncompromised and respectful response to its neighbors.   The
new four level structure's architectural treatments and vocabulary will add to the vitality and rh\rtm of the existing building
block.

The design of the 16,160 square foot building as allowed by zoning is rendered in a modem, simple and straightforward
expression, simHar to many of the existing 2,  3 and 4 story buildings in the entire neighborhood.   This new building will take
its place and be a contributor to the other notable "Modeme", "Mimo" and "Art Deco" projects that have made Miami  Beach
architecture well  known world wide.

Programatically, the building is composed of a total of 22 Affordable Workforce Housing units.   The composition and
arrangement splits the building mass into two verdcal masses with a circulation core along the center, in keeping with the
desired City of Miami Beach rules and regulations. The design hides the parking area from the street front view with a studio
unit and a Community Room on the ground level, activating and putting "eyes" on the street, augmenting a sense of
community and security for the  development.

The Eleven44 adds an exciting new,  modern Contributor to the existing eclectic fabric Of Marseille Drive.   Its design will be
in compliance of all existing zoning regulations,  but the design solution asks for a waiver allowed by the  Board (if approved)
for a minimum  10'-0" cle?rance for the parking area under the building, where CMB code section  142-870.15(d)(1 )(a)
requires  12'-0".   This request, we believe, will create a better design solution.

We look forward to presenting this exciting project at the June Historic Preservation Design Review Board Meeting.

Sincerely,

MATEU
Roney J.  Mateu,  FAIA
RJM/rm
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